
STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
Inter-Department Communication

DATE: January 25,
AT (OFFICE):

~a~fr
FROM: Kate Bailey, Director, Telecommunications Division

SUBJECT: DT 11-258, Interconnection Agreement between Bretton Woods and
Verizon Wireless

TO: Debra Howland, Executive Director

On November 28, 2011, Bretton Woods Telephone Company Inc., filed a Traffic
Exchange Agreement (Agreement) with Verizon Wireless pursuant to Section 252 of the
Telecommunications Act of 1996, 47 U.S.C. § 252(e).

Staff reviewed the Agreement and notes that the filing meets the standards of section
252(e)(2)(A) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996. The Agreement appears not to
discriminate against any carrier and is consistent with the public interest, convenience and
necessity. Staff recommends that the Commission allow this Agreement to go into effect by
operation of law 90 days after originally having been filed. In this case, this Agreement would
become effective on or about February 26, 2012..


